



## Office of the Mayor

One Civic Plaza NW, Albuquerque, NM 87103 Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

## INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

September 9, 2020

TO:

Pat Davis, President, City Council

FROM:

Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

**SUBJECT:** 

Mayor's re-appointment of Mr. John R. Castillo to the Personnel Board

I am submitting for your advice and consent the following name for re-appointment to the Personnel Board in accordance with the City of Albuquerque Ordinance 3-1-4.

## APPOINTEE NAME

TERM

Mr. John R. Castillo 8201 Calle Primera NW Albuquerque, NM 87120-5356 September 1, 2023

John R. Castillo is a native of New Mexico. He obtained a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering and a Master of Science in Civil Engineering from the University of New Mexico. He has over 30 years of governmental experience, including being appointed the Director of the Development Services Department for the City of Rio Rancho and the Director of the Municipal Development Department for the City of Albuquerque. His experience will bring a well balanced perspective to the Personnel Board.

A resident of Council District 5, Mr. Castillo will continue to serve as a Management representative on the Board. His second term will expire September 1, 2023.



## The remaining members are:

Representing	Name	Term
1. Elected by Board	Ms. Sonja Y. Brown	09/01/2019
2. Labor	Mrs. Sarah M Fetty	09/01/2020
3. Labor	Mr. T. Zane Reeves	09/01/2021
4. Management	Mr. Bernard R. Toon	09/01/2023
5. Management	Mr. John R. Castillo	09/01/2020

Personnel Board

Re-Appointment of Mr. John R. Castillo

Page 3

Sarita Nair, Chief Administrative Officer

Date

9,11,20